
Dear Conference-Participant, 
  
we are looking forward to welcome you to the village of Nierstein am Rhein (Germany) on the 
occasion of the "16th International Postgraduate Course on Lysosomal Storage Disorders", now 
taking place in a few days. 
  
If you want to benefit from our "pick-up-service", we kindly ask you to pay attention to the following 
information: 
 
If arriving at either Frankfurt Airport - "Terminal 1 or 2" or “Railway station at the Airport”  
or Frankfurt Central railway station - "Hauptbahnhof Frankfurt” 
please look out for the determined official Meeting Points, where our shuttle drivers will pick you up. 
  
 

  
  
  
Our drivers will present a sign showing  SHIRE. 
  
It would be helpful, if you please send us your mobile number just in case there is a delay on your 
arrival.  
 
 Please notice the number of the shuttle service, so you can easily get in contact if needed! 
 

  
   
We hope you will have a pleasant journey and arrive safely. 
  
Yours sincerely. 
Best wishes  
Sabine 
  
Sabine Michels 
email: ims@um-mainz.de 
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